
R i n g w a y  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

Welcome back everyone. 

I hope that you all enjoyed your summer holiday and are looking forward to a successful  

Autumn term.  Everyone has returned with smiling faces, eager and enthusiastic to learn.   

We would like to welcome all our new parents, pupils and staff:  

Mr Hughes to Year 1,  

Miss Orchover to Reception,  

Miss Noble to Year 5  

Mrs Willey to the Office  

We are looking forward to getting messy this year in our Art classes.  

All children need to bring in an old shirt or an apron as soon as possible.  

 

Something new for this school year is that we will be inviting parents to our school  

assemblies so watch this space for more information.  

Overleaf there is a copy of the curriculum activities your child will be studying this term—

any additional support you can give them i.e. reading and spelling will help your child   

Dates for your diary 

Year 3 - Swimming  

every Friday for the  

Autumn Term.  

4th Octo-

ber—First 

Aid Training Y3, Y4, Y5, 

Y6 

 

12th Octo-

ber—First 

Aid Training Y1 and Y2 

 

10th—12th October 

Bikeability (Y5 and Y6) 

22nd October—

Reception open day/

coffee 

morning.  

25th Oc-

tober-

 

First Aid Training 

 

We have arranged for  

Derrick Tait North East 

Training to come into 

school this half term. This 

is a great opportunity for 

all children from Year 1 to 

Year 6 to learn skills and 

understanding of basic 

First Aid. A letter will be 

sent home this week. This 

should be 

re- turned to 

school by 

F r i d a y 

2 1 s t 

September.  

Important dates 

We will always include deadline 

dates for activities, school clubs, 

milk money, and themed dinners. 

I would like to remind you that  

any returns after these dates 

will not be accepted unless we 

have an agreed ar-

rangement  w ith  

yourselves. Please al-

ways look in your 

child’s book bags and 

don't disappoint your 

child. 

Ringway in print 

I am delighted to let you know 

that 17 of our current Year 4 

children have been se-

lected by the Young 

Writers  

Competition to have their work 

printed. Also 17 of our current 

Year 6 children have had their 


